
Hidden Hills Community 

Gates and Patrol Services Committee 

Agenda 

 

 

April 12, 2021         6:30 P.M. 

 

 

Online Zoom meeting 

 

Call to Order and Roll Call 

 

Approve March 2021 Minutes  

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

1) DwellingLive / Bel Air Crest ability to reset guest lists (Brian G.). 

2) Harassment Rule – Adopted verbiage by the Board.  

a. Addition of the gate committee verbiage (attached original and revised version).  

b. Photographing/video by residents (Brian G.). 

3) Annual gate committee assignments (attached).  

4) Stop and Question (Brian C6) (attached email from BOD).  

5) Gate Budget (attached).  

 

OLD BUSINESS  

1) Burbank Gate Update (Ryan and Bob).  

a. Per Shannon’s email: “I have bids to paint the exterior of the community center and the gate 

houses, but it occurred to me that the Burbank gate will be modified on the exterior.  So, I was 

thinking maybe don’t paint that one?  But then I thought it might take months to get bids and 

make arrangements for a temporary structure for the guards, moving the equipment into it, 

etc.  So maybe I should go ahead with the paint?  Please discuss at your meeting Monday and let 

me know what you want me to do” (attached revised sketches).  

2) Procedure for making sure the trail cameras are working property (Brian C6). March Meeting Update  

3) Trespassing protocol.  No trespassing signage. March Meeting Update (attached photos) 

4) Round Meadow traffic (Barbara). March Meeting Update (attached photo) 

 

Reporting Items  

Round Meadow gate arm malfunction. (IR previously sent) 

Steve Weber Long Valley traffic concern. (attached) 

Covered 6 Monthly Report (attached) 



Incident at Round Meadow gate (Brian G. and Jeff K.) 

Update from the March BOD Meeting (Patrick Finn).  

Complaint Log – No Complaints this month. However there is now a notice laminated at each gate which reads; 

"I'm sorry you are experiencing an inconvenience today.  Please feel free to contact any Gate 

Committee member directly to resolve this issue.  Their names and numbers are listed in your 

Resident Directory and on the HHCA website.  Thank you for your patience." 

 


